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President’s Message 
By Diana Engelbrecht 

The Habitat For Humanity 

builds houses in Scott and 

Rock Island Counties.   

We help with these homes 

by donating 1-2 quilts per 

home.  JoAnn Pilgrim is the 

chairperson for this noble 

cause.  She has fabrics and 

kits for anyone who would 

like to make a quilt.  You 

can also donate a quilt you 

have made and don’t have 

a place for it to go.  After 

the tops are pieced, she 

needs longarmers to quilt 

them and people to bind 

them.  They are double 

sized bed quilts. 

We present the quilts at the 

dedication ceremony for 

each house.  The homeowner      

receives a quilt as well as 

any adult such as a grand-

parent moving in to help 

with children.   A church 

helps provide quilts for the 

children’s rooms. 

There are usually 4-5 home 

dedications each year      

totaling 6-7 quilts donated.   

Continued on Page 2 

 

At this point no one is allowing more than 10 people at one time or 

not at all.   Watch for eblast updates to know what is happening.   

News***July 7 Program ***News 

What:   July BYOBBB* Meetings  

Where:  Veteran’s Memorial Park Shelter House 
                1645 23Rd Ave., Bettendorf, IA 52722 

When:  July 7, 2020  

Time:  Afternoon attendees, 4p.m.-6p.m. or come at 4 and stay till 8.   
            Evening attendees, 6p.m.-8p.m. or come at 4 and stay till 8.  

 
In the interest of getting together again, finally, we’re holding our July meetings 
in the park!  In lieu of our July Potluck Celebration, it will be a BYO BB&B* 
(Brown Bag, Beverage and Bug- spray) event.  We will physically distance at 
the picnic tables.  Come from 4-6:00 if the afternoon meeting is your         
preference, and for evening folks, we’ve scheduled a repeat meeting from      
6-8:00. Feel free to come for the entire 4 hours if you like.  The parking lot is  
adjacent to the shelter house and bathrooms are nearby.  We’re making      
arrangements for a microphone and speaker.  Hand sanitizer, wipes, spray and 
paper towels will be available.  Also, you may want to bring a mask and a 
lawn chair in case you want to distance more.  Please know we understand if 
this is still outside your comfort zone.  It’s totally an individual decision.  The 
slate of officers for the 2020-2021 year will be          
introduced.  The program will be your Covid 19      
Quarantine Completions.  Bring what you’ve been    
working on while sheltering at home, for an informal 
Show and Share.  Fingers crossed for moderate 
temps, low  humidity and a breeze.  Hope to see you 

there! Watch for more info in future Eblasts.   

Guild Meeting                                            
July 8:  4 & 6 pm  
Veteran’s Memorial Park,                          
1645 23Rd Ave.,                         
Bettendorf, IA 52722 
 
Quilt Get Away                                           
July 10 8 am-6 pm (Friday only)
Butterworth Education Center,   
1108 8th St., Moline, IL                         
Limit 10 people See page 5 
  
 
 
 

Board Meeting  
July 14: 6-8:30 pm    
Butterworth House,                  
1105 8th St., Moline, IL                                                      
 
Quillows QTees  
July 15:  9 am-2 pm                 
Masonic Center,                         
511 Veterans Memorial Parkway, 
Davenport IA. 
            
PinPals Quilters                     
July 28: 9 am-3 pm                  
Butterworth Education Center,     
1108 8th St., Moline, IL 
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Our Mission:  
Organized in 1983 to educate and encourage members 
in the quilting arts; to encourage high standards in color, 
design, and construction of the quilted medium, and to 
stimulate interest in quilting in the community.  

The Mississippi Valley Quilters Guild is a non-profit          
organization open to anyone interested in quilts or quilting.  
Monthly meetings are 1 p.m. and 7 p.m. on the first Tuesday of 
each month at the First Congregational Church, 2201 7th      
Avenue, Moline, Illinois.  Guests are welcome.  A $5 fee is 
charged to guests at meetings with featured speakers.  $35 
yearly dues are renewable in September.  
To change your address contact Debbie Schladt at            
(309) 786-4387. 

Find us online at: 
www.mvqg.org  

www.facebook.com/mvqguild 
MVQG Email:  mvquiltersguild@gmail.com  

 
Newsletter submissions: 

Contributions to the Newsletter are welcome.  Articles and 
ads are due no later than the second Friday of each month and 
can be submitted to Diane Schloemer at Schloemer.di.5@mchsi.com. 
All contributions must be accompanied by the name and phone 
number of the author.  

Advertising rates 
Prepay 5 issues and get the 6th issue free 

*  Business card $5.00         *  1/4 page $12.50 
*  1 /3 page $15.00      *  1/2 page $ 25.00 

President’s Message continued 

Since September, there have been 3 quilts     

donated to 2 homeowners.  Because of the     

corona virus, 2 dedications have been cancelled.   

Any help with making the quilts or even help with 

the dedications should JoAnn or her helper be 

unable to attend, would be greatly appreciated. 

Habitat for Humanity believe everyone deserves 

a safe and affordable home.  Their “goal is to 

provide strength, security and self-reliance 

through shelter.”   

President, Diana Engelbrecht, (563) 370-4239 

Vice President, Elaine Giesecke, (309) 496-2166 

Secretary, Diane St. John, (239) 292-3990 

Treasurer, Diane Murtha, (703) 727-9590 

Program, Mary Korrect, (563) 940-8565  

Newsletter, Diane Schloemer, (563) 508-0463 

Historian, Hope Schroeder, (563) 391-8657 

Membership, Debbie Schladt, (309) 786-4387 

Member at Large, Faye Kunz, (563) 505-2579 

Member at Large, Nancy Duvall, (563) 449-6015 

Webmaster, Lydia Hoelle, (563) 424-2513 

June Meeting Statistics 
No meetings held 

Name Tag Winners 

 

Afternoon:  No Meeting 

Evening:  No Meeting  

Doohickey Drawing 

An Americanism dating from 1910-1915, a doohickey is a 

gadget; a dingus; a thingumabob; a nifty quilting tool that a 

quilter may want, has never heard of, or is too expensive 

to purchase. 

Each month a new Doohickey is offered to our            
membership. It may be a new “cool” tool or it may be 
something tried and true; expensive or not so much.    
Tickets are $1.00 and monthly  prizes are determined by 
the    number of tickets sold the previous month.  The   
winning ticket will be 
drawn at the end of  
evening  meeting. 

 
The doohickey drawing 
for July: Grid Marker, 

Machingers Quilting 
Gloves. 

 

WEBMASTER NOTES 
 
NOT GETTING THE MVQG EMAILS? It is imperative that 
all guild members receive them as important emails     
pertaining to Guild events. Contact Lydia Hoelle 
at stillcreek1951@gmail.com  to see about correcting the 
issue.  Cancelation concerning the coronavirus will also be 

sent out through these.   

Thanks,  Lydia Hoelle, Webmaster 

Newsletter-Deadline for August’s newsletter is     
July 17, 2020.  Diane Schloemer 563-508-0463  

Schloemer.di.5@mchsi.com 
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2020 MVQG CHALLENGE 

The theme for the 2020 MVQG Challenge is Double 2020.  There is a $1.00 fee per challenge entry.  Quilts must be 

20” by 20.”  Bring your challenge to the September 2020 meeting.  They will be  displayed and voted on at the   

meeting that night.  Top three vote getters will win a prize valued at $25 first place, $15 second place, and $10 third 

place. 

Incorporate “double” into your quilt theme—anything duplicated, such as twins, double dutch, double vision, 

double negative, double down (maybe including feathers?), double play, double trouble, double chocolate, double 

cheese, etc. 

Imagine the possibilities—no restrictions except the size 20 by 20.  When combined with your creativity you’re 

sure to enter a winner! 

Submitted by Carol Triebel,  

Committee Chair    

caroltriebel52@aol.com 

Programs 
Programs  -  Mary Korrect   563-940-8565     mjkorrect@hotmail.com 

 

August Program – August 4, 1:00 and 7:00  Location TBA 

Jill Fisher is an improvisational quilter from Iowa City, IA.  Jill has one foot in the art quilt world and 
one foot in the modern quilt world.  Her specialty is working in series with solids and telling stories 
with her quilts.  Jill will present her lecture and trunk show, “Every Quilt Tells a Story” in which she 

shares her background and evolution as a quilter.   

Check out Jill’s vibrant, original work at pieladyquilts.blogspot.com.    

Signups will begin for Jane Sassaman’s workshops to be held Oct. 31, Nov. 1 and Nov. 2.  

 

September Program – September 1, 7:00 only. Location TBA. 

Our September program will include the reveal and voting on the 2020 MVQG Guild Challenge, 
“Double 2020”.  Incorporate “double” into your quilt theme – anything duplicated, such as twins, 
double Dutch, double vision, double date, double play…you get the idea.  The only rule is the 
size….20”x20”.  In addition, we will spotlight Beulah Spaulding, our Featured Quilter for the 2020 

Great River Quilt Show.  Beulah will entertain us with stories and her quilts in a trunk show.   

 

October Program – October 6, 1:00 and 7:00. Location TBA. 

Mary Korrect and Jan Ragaller will introduce and launch the “Border of the Quarter” Sew Along, 
postponed from May.  They will share a trunk show of border challenge quilts and explain the   

border challenge process at both meetings.   
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President’s Quilt 
Elaine Giesecke 
P O Box , Rapids City, IL 61278 
  
More blocks are needed for the President’s Quilt.  Due to the cancellation 
of our meetings, members have not been able to turn in blocks.  
Blocks can be mailed to me at the address above.  Place your block inside 
a greeting card – possibly one of those unsolicited free cards you have.  
And send it first class with just a stamp.  Full directions are below.   Please, Please DO NOT 
trim the flippy corners from the block, as they can be used in the quilt. Refer to the May 
newsletter for instructions. 
Questions call Elaine Giesecke   

(309) 721-0727 

MASKS For First Line Of Protection 

 

New Request-The Moline-Coal Valley School District will be in desperate need of washable 
masks for the start of the school year. We have a student population of 7200 with half living 
in poverty. While any number would be appreciated, we are hoping to assemble 2,000 cloth 
masks in  assorted sizes. Would you be willing help? 
Thanks,  Stephanee Jordan  cell: 309-235-7995 
 

 

The Figge is providing masks for the Humility of Mary Shelter. Contact Brian at 
BAllen@figgeartmuseum.org   
 
 
Sara Detweiler is still accepting masks for Head Start in IL. 
 
 
Shelli Eng provides masks for the Genesis and Unity Point Hospitals as well as their satellite clinics and  
hospitals.  Drop off Donations and pick up kits which includes fabric and elastic: Mondays 3-6 PM at the 
Freight House in Davenport, 421 West River Drive, Davenport, Iowa.  
 
Genesis masks are pdf documents at 
N 95 Mask Cover Pattern 
Basic Face Mask Pattern 
You can drop off at Sue Kirk’s home in Davenport.  She also has kits available.   
 
Unity Point has a mask and specific instructions they want you to follow found at their website and details 
about drop off. 
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Block to Raffle 

I will have kits including backgrounds for two 

squares for$1 a kit at our July & August          

meetings.  Still sticking to the tulip square even 

though summer is here & tulips in our gardens 

are gone.  We will have just to prepare them 

for next spring.   

Please join in. If you have any 

questions or want a kit &    

cannot make it to the next 

meetings just call me & I will 

mail them to you.   

Thanks, 

Vicki Hamilton 309 798-3584  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Historical reading activity.  
Hello everyone! Gee with our quarantine 
many of you probably have your show entries 
finished and UFO projects completed. That 
would leave time for reading except the 
books are at Sandie Cockerill’s. So, we will 
close the reading at our February 2021 
meeting.  All you need to do is read 3 quilt 
history books, one being an “Uncovering,” 
write a brief report,  put the report in the 
“Historical Interest folder in the President’s 
box. (If  you have quilt history books in your 
own library, those books will do.) 

Catherine Litwinow 

Charity Day:   
Date?? and Place?? 

 
   Due to Covid 19 related scheduling 
difficulties, we do not have a     
scheduled day or location for our day 
to work.  This could change so 
please read your guild e-blasts and 
the     August newsletter for up-
dates.  When we do meet, we will be 
abiding by the restrictions of the state 
of Illinois.  At this time, only ten peo-
ple will be able to participate.  When 
we have a scheduled day, please call 
me if you would like to work. 
 
   I totally understand and respect of 
our members who do not want to 
work as a group at this time. 
Please stay safe and well. God bless 
you and I miss you.   
 
Paula Hardi   (309) 797-3986 

QUILT Getaway 
 

We have just 1 day, July 10 for getaway. It is at the 
Butterworth Education Center, 1108 8th St., Moline, 
IL, 8-6. Limited to 10 people. I have started a list. 
Contact Gloria Kloos at 309-236-0734.               
Temperatures will be taken at the door. 
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Quilt Show News 

The “Quilt Show aka Raise Some Cash Committee” met on June 14 and decided to hold a      
Second Hand Treasures Sale on September 18-19, 2020.  We need your Treasures!!  Please    
contact Debbie Schladt, Nancy Rudnick, or Faye Kunz and let us know what you have for 
us.  We can arrange pick up or you can bring to the July meeting.  
 Please sell or purchase your raffle tickets and then request more tickets from Dawn Thompson to 
sell or purchase!  The winner of the raffle quilt will be drawn on September 19 (not the 22nd as 
stated in the June newsletter).    Consider helping Dawn at her Shop Hop locations.  
Stay well and I hope to see you from a distance at our July meeting! 

Thank you to everyone who has sold and turned in their raffle tickets.  We are continuing to 

sell them until the day that the quilt will be raffled which will be September 19th.  The details 

for that event are still being worked out.  If you have not turned in your ticket money you can 

do so at the July meeting.  If you mail your ticket stubs in please be sure that they are        

secured to a piece of paper in the envelope and are flat.  The post office will charge more 

postage for the thickness if they are stacked at ¼”.  Please DO NOT indicate on the          

envelope that the contents have anything to do with the raffle quilt.    

The All Iowa Shop Hop is currently taking place until the end of July and the quilt will be on 

display and raffle tickets will be available for purchase at the following locations:   

Saturday June 20th  -  Cotton Creek Mill Shop     10-4 

Saturday June 27th  -  Fern Hill Shop   9:30 – 4 

Friday July 3rd – The Fabric Stasher 10 -4  

Monday July 6th – Friday July 17th  - Heartland Cottons 

Saturday July 18th - Expressions in Threads 

Saturday July 25th  - To Be Determined  

Art In The Garden will be taking place at the Botanical Center in Rock Island on Saturday  

August 1st. 

The quilt along with other quilted works of art from guild members will be on display and for 

sale there as well from 9 – 4. 

If you are on Facebook please pass these locations on to your friends.   

If you would like to help out with any of these locations please contact Dawn Thompson – 
Quilt Show Raffle Quilt Marketing @ ourhut12412@msn.com or 563-349-1853. 
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     Well first of all I hope you have all stayed 
healthy. I most certainly have missed meeting 
with all of you. This lock down covid thing has 
been    really hard. I am so very thankful you have 
been sewing up a storm during this. We have 
many tops with backs and batting ready to quilt. 
So if the urge strikes you to quilt let me know.  
We will NOT be meeting in July. Illinois still has 
many restrictions. The church has not been ready 
for us to use yet. I just don't see things changing 
in the next two weeks. 
     So in saying that , we can start delivering         
privately as of June 1st. QOV has lifted the ropes 
a little. However, many guidelines to keep our 
veterans safe as well as the volunteers. You all 
know I'm a hugger and this lock down has been 
really tough on me. Plus not able to hug the veter-
an when they     receive their quilt is really hard. 
In saying that I have not approached the award     
ceremony either. Both states still have huge          
restrictions. So again if your vet that is on the list 
needs to get the quilt soon, let me know and we 
will either give it to you to deliver or I can now 
send a volunteer to get it delivered. I know it's not 
the same as a ceremony but I want to be sure they 
get it if they are in need. Then when we can have 
the ceremony they could still attend if able. I 
know this probably sounds confusing, so sorry if 
it is. My head is      spinning on all the scenarios 
and nothing fits all the rules yet. 
I have the CDC, QOV, Iowa and Illinois rules to  
follow, and keeping them all straight is a job. 
     Sooo pray this covid thing goes away, pray 
that our vets stay healthy, pray that all of you stay 
healthy as well. I am so ready to be with all of you 
but not until we can do that safely. 
     On another note, as if all this lockdown wasn't 
stressful enough , I had been locked out of my 
gmail account. REALLY! They don't know why. 
They  recommended I create a new email.  So I 
have 2 emails you can use, a NEW gmail account   
tlaustin51@gmail.com  or my old account 
austinrt@mchsi.com. I am using the mchsi. email 
for all things with QOV.  I am so over email, I 
wish I could do without it. 
     So stay healthy, any questions feel free to call 
me, 309-797-8584. 
SO humbly grateful, Terry Austin QC QOV 

SPECIAL EXHIBIT:  The Village 
  
The Village 
We need to keep moving forward finishing our       
Village display for Special Exhibits in our area 
through out the next couple years and for the 2022 
show.  We have had request already from venues to 
display this exhibit.  
 
If you are new, this is a finished 16x16 inch wall quilt 
portraying a home, public building, park, bridge, or 
another scene you would find in you   village, town, 
or city.  Each will have the same sky fabric that you 
can get from Diana for $1. The guidelines are        
enclosed with the fabric piece. Since the show has 
been canceled the deadline to turn them in will be at 
the September 1, 7 pm joint meeting. 
 
Questions: Diana Engelbrecht                                
dipraisinhim@aol.com or call 563-370-4239 
 
She will meet you somewhere if you need fabric or 
help. 
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Smile for Charitable 
Donations 

 
Have you heard of Amazon 

Smile?  It’s a website operated 

by Amazon 

(smile.Amazon.com) that lets     

customers shop the same wide 

selection of products as         

Amazon.com.  The difference is 

the AmazonSmile Foundation 

will donate 0.5% of eligible   

purchases to a charitable/

nonprofit organization of your 

choice. As a 501(c)(3)  nonprofit 

organization in good standing, 

the Mississippi Valley Quilt 

Guild qualifies to receive       

donations!  It doesn’t cost us  

anything and there are no       

administrative fees for us to   

participate.  So if you are    

shopping Amazon anyway, why 

not use the    alternate site and 

select MVQG for the founda-

tion’s donation!   

Diane Murtha, Treasurer. 

 

 

UFO Challenge 2020  
UFO # 2!!! Begin working on UFO #2 on your 
lists! The due date for UFO #2 is October 4th, (the Sunday prior to our 
October meeting). Mark your calendars, NO exceptions.  
Sandie Cockerill is keeping track of your progress. Send her a photo of 
your completed UFO #2 via email to mike-sandie@att.net. Complete     
directions for the UFO Challenge can be found in the March 2020       
newsletter, available on our website. www.mvqg.org.  
Questions? Call Sandie Cockerill, 309-755-1193  
                           or Mary Korrect, 563-940-8565. 

Doll quilts 
Hey...rumor has it we are having a picnic!  Outdoors....so.....let's 
have a doll quilt tailgate 'party'   I will decorate/identify my 
gray Ford station wagon, and I will receive and disperse  
your finished doll quilts...I'm hoping for a bunch!  And have kits 
available for you to take...they have been living in my lonesome 
car, so should be germ free! I will have some big bags for the 
finished ones.   
At this point we don't know the numbers needed for the          

children,  but it will be there, in some form! 
And I will have supplies if anyone needs 
anything..... 
Stay safe, keep busy....as if a quilter 
needs to be told that! 
Call me for more info....Margaret Paulos  

CLASSIFIEDS 

BIRTHDAY BASH 
Beulah Spaulding's 90th 
Birthday  Celebration   
July 11 from 1 - 5 pm 
Holiday Inn,  downtown 
Rock Island 
Come sign Beulah's         
 signature quilt! 
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•Pin Pal Quilters 
Faye Kunz (563)323-3593  
Diana Engelbrecht (563)285-4348 
This group meets on the fourth Tuesday of each month  
from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Butterworth Education  
Center, 701 12th Avenue, Moline, IL.  We work on our own  
projects so you must bring everything you will need. Any  
guild member is welcome. Bring your sewing machine or  
handwork. Beaders and others interested in embellishing with 
beads are welcome to come work on their projects during this 
time also. Large tables are available to baste and mark 
quilts.  

2020 Schedule: 
July 28   August 25 
October 27    November 24   
    

•Charity Quilts  
Paula Hardi 
(309) 797-3986 
Valerie Schissel 
(309) 4241602 
Charity Quilts Day is held the second Thursday of the 
month, 8:30 a.m. to 3 p.m.   Deere-Wiman Carriage 
House, 817 11th Ave., Moline, IL unless otherwise  
 noted in the calendar. 

2020 Schedule:  
July 9  Cancelled  August 13 
September 10   October 8  
November 12   December 10 
  

•Quilt Queens 
Marlis Beechamp  
(309) 797-6267              
Bev Hoy 563-391-8685  
This Sit-n-Sew group meets every third   
Thursday, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., St. Mark Lutheran Church,  
2363 W. 3rd Street, Davenport.  Cancelled 
Coffee, irons, and boards are  
Provided. Just bring your lunch and enjoy the day!  
The group also meets on the fourth Thursday of the  
month at the Eastern Avenue Library.  
Contact Judy Nelson (563) 359-3253 with questions  
regarding meetings at the Eastern Avenue Library.     
Cancelled 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Davenport Library Sit-n’ Sew 
Sharon Maroney (615) 483-2430  
Davenport Library on Fairmount Street. Please come  
and  bring a friend. Everyone is  welcome. Bring your  
own project to work on. On the third Friday of the month 
9:30 am-3:30pm   Cancelled 
Contact Carol Schroeder at 563-324-9341 or Sharon Maroney    
at 615-483-2430 if you have any questions.  
 

•Doll Quilts 
Margaret Paulos—(563) 323-5745 
Doll quilts are small quilts made by members and given 
to Head Start and selected preschool programs. Come 
to the workday, 3rd Tuesday most months at the Deere 
Wiman Carriage House, Moline, 8:30-2, to plan , cut 
and sew with donated fabric, about 24" square.  Bring 
whatever tools and machines you like to work with.  
Donations always welcome. Quilts are distributed by December 
guild meeting.  
2020 Schedule: 
July16 Cancelled  Aug 18  
September15   October 20 
November 19 (Thursday) December No meeting 
 

•Quillow QTees 
Janet Zahrt (563) 332-7365 
Second Wednesday of every month make a quillow for  
a cancer patient. We meet at Davenport Masonic  
Center, 511 Veterans Memorial Parkway, Davenport on  
The second Wednesday of the month 9 a.m. - 2 p.m.  
2020 Schedule:  

July 15 (3rd Wed.)  August 12 
September 9    October 14 
November 11   December 9 
 

•Quilt Show Meetings                                                        
Faye Kunz (563) 505-2579    
Butterworth Education Center 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm 
July 26        August 9  
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•Quilt Get Away 
Gloria Kloos (309) 762-9616 
Bev Hoy (563) 391-8685 

If you have projects to finish—Quilt Getaway is the place 
for you and open to all guild members. We meet at the       
Deere Wiman Carriage House, 817 11th Ave., Moline, 
unless otherwise noted, from 8am-9pm on Fridays and 
Saturdays and Noon to 5 pm on Sundays. Stay all day 
or  leave your things and come and go as you like.  
Microwave and refrigerator are available. You may want 
to bring a light and an extension cord. 
2020 Schedule:  
 
Friday, July  10   Friday, July 31 
Limit 10 people, Call Gloria  Saturday, August 1 
to reserve your  spot   Sunday, August 2 
 
Friday, September 4   Friday, October 2  
Saturday, September 5               Saturday, October 3 
Sunday, September 6  Sunday, October 4 
 
Friday, November 6  Friday, December 4 
Saturday, November 7               Saturday, December 5  
Sunday, November 8  Sunday, December 6 
  

• Quilts of Valor 
Terry Austin (309) 797-8584 
Make quilts to honor our veterans. Meets on the  
Wednesday following the Guild meeting, 
9 a.m. to 2 p.m., at First Baptist Church, 1901 29th St.,  
Moline, IL. Cancelled 
 
 

•Fiber Arts Play Day Colleen Curry (563) 285-1305 or        
(563) 340-4453 cocu@csteldridge.com   
 9:00-11 a.m. Fiber Artists Studio, 601 Brady St. #21, 
Davenport, IA. This is a mini workshop on a new technique. 
Reservations are required.  Just give Colleen a call. 
The Fiber Arts Group will only cancel a meeting for weather if 

the Davenport Schools cancel school on that meeting day. 

2020 Schedule: 

July 14 Cancelled  August 11 

September 8   October 13  

November 10   December 8 

 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

• Fiber Arts Group 
Inspire & Create 9-4 Cancelled 

   Fiber Arts Meeting 1-3 Cancelled 
   Eastern Branch, 6000 Eastern Avenue,  
   Davenport, IA, demos, information, and show 
   and tell at 1-3 PM.  The room will open from  
   9 AM-4pm for an Inspire & Create time for  
   anyone who would like to work on any non  
   messy project of their choice.  It will be an  
   open creative time for all fiber mediums.  The  
   kitchen will be open for our use. 

2020 Schedule: 
July 14   Cancelled  August 11 
September 8   October 13 
November 10   December 8 

 

• Doodle Day 
  12-3 pm 3rd Tuesday of the month  
  Davenport Public Library, Eastern Branch,  
  6000 Eastern Avenue, Davenport, IA  
  Doodling  is a great way to design and train your hand 
  and brain for free motion quilting. 
  June Cancelled 
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Would you be willing to serve on the Board of Directors? ____________  

If interested in conducting a workshop, please indicate what subject or technique you would teach.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________  

Please list any special skills, talents, or abilities unrelated to quilting (e.g. computing, accounting, social media) 

that you would be willing to share with the Guild.  ________________________________________________  

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Membership renewals are due by 9/1/2020. Annual dues are $35 ($17.50 Full-time Student ages 14-21).  

Renewals may be submitted at meetings or mailed to MVQG, PO Box 2636, Davenport, IA 52809. Checks are 

payable to MVQG. Your membership card is issued when you renew in person or mailed to you if a SASE is  

enclosed with the renewal. Information for Members renewing by the due date is included in the printed  

Membership Directory, 

MISSISSIPPI VALLEY QUILTERS GUILD 
Membership Application 2020/2021 Due September 1, 2020 

Please complete Parts 1 and 2. Use an address label or print clearly. Complete all sections or indicate No Change. 

 

PART 1 (for use by Membership Chair)       Renewal ___________ New _____________ 

Name ___________________________________________________________________________________  

Address __________________________________________________________________________________  

City, State, Zip _____________________________________________________________________________  

Primary Phone _________________________________ Secondary phone ____________________________  

Email address (Essential): ____________________________________________________________________ 

 You acknowledge that email will be used for Guild business. Personal information is not sold.  

Please Circle all that apply: 

Special Listing for Membership Directory: Shop Owner (S); Teacher (T); Lecturer (L) 

Quilting for Others: Basting (Q/B); Binding (B); Hand (Q/H); Machine (Q/M); Long Arm (LA); Quilt Restoration (QR)  

———————————————————————--------————————————————————————————  

PART 2 (for use by President) 

 Name ______________________________________ Phone: ______________________  

The Guild depends on volunteer help to assure that it runs smoothly. Please circle any areas in 

which you are able to assist:  

ANYTHING  

Doohickey Drawing  

Hostess (Meetings) 

National Quilt Day  

QUILT SHOW  

Block to Raffle  

Guild Challenge  

Hostess (Speakers) 

Newsletter  

Retreat  

Charity  

Guild Retreat  

Library  

Programs  

Social Media  

Community Ed  

Habitat For Humanity  

Membership  

Publicity  

Transportation  

Doll Quilts  

Historical Interest  

Membership Directory  

Quillows  

Website  


